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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

We started the week with an assembly to find out more about the 
importance of Ramadan in the Muslim faith and it was really interesting to 
hear from some of our children about what Ramadan is and how they mark 
it with their families at home. Ramadan Mubarak to all our families.  

The children in F2 have visited Tropical World in Leeds today. They had a 
great time looking at all the animals and, in the afternoon, they took part in 
a workshop where they travelled around the world finding out about 
different animals and where they come from. Members of the public 
commented to staff how well behaved the children were – well done F2! 

Closer to home, Class 1 have been on a local area walk looking at all the 
different houses and buildings that are in Kimberworth. They showed 
brilliant map skills to follow a route around.  

Thank you to all the Class 5 families who joined in the Rainforest Rangers 
family learning activity and made their own terrariums and rain sticks – they 
looked fantastic! 

Enjoy the weekend,  Miss Stothard                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Wed 20th March -Classes 5 and 
6 visit to Magna 

Friday 22nd March -F1 visit to 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Thursday 28th March -Last day 
of term 

Friday 29th March -First day of 
the school holiday 

Monday 15th April – School 
opens for the Summer term 

Thursday 2nd May -INSET day 
(School used for a polling 
station) 

Monday 6th May – May Day 
Bank Holiday  

W/B 13th May – KS2 SATs week 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our attendance champions 

are Class 6  

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

              British Science Week 

This week, every class has taken part in British                                                         

Science week which had a theme of ‘Time’. Every                                                        

class has carried out an investigation using their                                                  

scientific enquiry skills to answer a question. These                                                            

ranged from children in classes 1 and 2 predicting                                                               

and finding out what they can do in 1 minute to                                                               

class 3 finding out how adding fruit to a jelly can                                                                    

affect how it sets and Class 4 creating water clocks. 

Our youngest children in F1 and our oldest in Class 6                                                       

both thought about how changes to temperature                                                                    

can alter a chemical reaction.  

This afternoon in assembly, each class shared their                                                    

activity and what they had found out. Well done to                                                                   

all the children who presented so confidently with a                                                   

special mention to the children in F1 who came to                                                           

their first assembly and explained their work to the                                      

whole school!     

 

 

 

 

       


